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From the Principal 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 
Thank you for supporting our school in the transition 
back to school for our students. We have now entered 
Phase 1.  
As stated before this phase will see students returning 
1 day per week in their School House group. The next 2 
weeks will be as follows: 
Monday Essential workers and others who need 
support with their learning packs (these students will 
attend each day as required by families) 
Tuesday Doepel House (blue) 
Wednesday Noble House (red) 
Thursday Marx House (yellow) 
Friday  Jarrett House (green) 
This will continue until we have further directions from 
the Department of Education. 
 

Water bottles 
All students are required to bring a water bottle to 
school each day. Students are NOT permitted to drink 
from the bubblers during this time but may refill their 
water bottles. 
 

Canteen 
The canteen remains closed for this week. 
 

Uniforms 
All students are expected to wear FULL SCHOOL 
uniform on the days they attend. If you require new 
uniforms, orders can be placed with the front office. 
Please see last week’s newsletter for an order form. 
Second hand uniforms are also available. If you are 
having any difficulties please contact the school.  
 

Volunteers 
All non-essential visitors to school, including parents, 
volunteers and members of the community, are not 
permitted to be on site at this time in accordance with 
DoE regulations. 
 

School Drop off and Transport 
Students may enter and exit the school according to 
regular routines. 
Parents will need to continue to use the ‘kiss and 
drop/ride’ method for dropping off and/or picking up 
their children at school. 
 

Sick children 
Please keep your children at home if they are sick or 
have been sick overnight. If your child develops 
symptoms during the day we will contact you to take 
your child home as soon as possible. We need to 
maintain the health and safety of all students and staff. 

Library 
Students will be able to borrow and return books on 
their rostered day at school. 
Ness Cavanagh, Principal 
Music and Gardening Links 
More wonderful video links from Ms Scott, Music 
Cordinator and avid gardener. 
Garden Club - All Stages 
https://safeYouTube.net/w/FvbD 
 

Stage 2/3 Choir warmup - In The Jungle 
https://safeYouTube.net/w/lPcD 
 

Stage 2/3 Choir chant song warmups - The Waves 
and Long Legged Sailor 
https://safeYouTube.net/w/XgdD 
 

Stage 3 - Opera House Choir (All welcome to sing 
along!!) 
https://safeYouTube.net/w/ShdD 
Value of the Week – Fairness 

 
Uniform Shop  
As the uniform shop is currently closed and the weather 
is getting cooler. Orders can be placed by dropping off 
an order form (see attached with this newsletter) with 
the correct payment, office staff will fill the orders and 
call parents when ready to collect. Please note the 
Uniform shop accepts only cash or cheques. 
Attachments with this Newsletter 
 Uniform Order Sheet 
Diary Dates 
September 

Wed 16th  School Photos  
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